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FACT SHEET  

 
Milton Ulladulla ExServos and Bowling Clubs are considering joining forces. This 
would ensure the long-term future, viability and sustainability of both clubs.  
 
Joining together would be more cost-effective than the clubs continuing to operate 
separately within a short distance of each other. 
 
Merging the clubs’ Boards, management and administration would remove 
duplication of expenses and give the new entity increased buying power. More 
resources could then be directed into facilities for club members and the community. 
 
The amalgamated club would manage the Bowling Club and ExServos Club 
operations. Services and facilities at both current club sites would not be affected. 
 
The Bowling Club site would still operate as a bowling club and all current activities 
would continue. The ExServos Club site would also continue to operate as it does 
currently. 
 
Bowlers would continue to compete as Milton Ulladulla Bowling Club and have a 
strong say in bowls operations. 
 
Members of both clubs will decide whether to approve the proposed merger, at 
special meetings later this year. 
 
Both clubs are in a healthy financial position and are participating in the merger 
discussions voluntarily and willingly.  
 
All staff would be offered similar employment with the merged club. 
 
The merged club would continue to support the community to the same extent as the 
two separate clubs, and would explore opportunities to increase that support.   
 
The clubs will hold information sessions over the coming weeks so you can find out 
more about the proposal, ask questions and raise any concerns. Details are on the 
reverse side of this fact sheet. 
 
You can also find out more by contacting: 
 
Darryl Bozicevic – Secretary Manager/CEO, Milton Ulladulla ExServos Club 
Phone - 4455 1444       Email - darryl@ulladullaexservos.com.au 
 
Michael O’Sullivan – Secretary Manager, Milton Ulladulla Bowling Club 
Phone - 4455 1555       Email - micko@mubc.com.au 


